
YAVI AW-22
DIGITAL SWATCH FILE





Y13BS - 01 Y13BS - 02

Y13BS - 03 Y13BS - 04 Y13BS - 05 Y13BS - 06 Y13BS - 07



YC13JKT - 19

YC13T - 04 YC13SK - 06

YC13D - 20Y13BS - 01
COLOUR CODE

Note: All styles can be made 
in any colour code, across 
stories present in this 
swatch book, that have been 
digitally printed.



YC13JKT - 24 YC13T - 26

YC13JKT - 22YC13JKT - 25YC13D - 23

Y13BS - 02
COLOUR CODE

Note: All styles can be made 
in any colour code, across 
stories present in this 
swatch book, that have been 
digitally printed.



YC13D - 28 YC13D - 29

Y13BS - 03
COLOUR CODE

YC13T - 27YC13JKT - 30

Note: All styles can be made 
in any colour code, across 
stories present in this 
swatch book, that have been 
digitally printed.



YC13JKT - 31 YC13JKT - 33

YC13D - 34YC13P - 35YC13T - 32

Y13BS - 04
COLOUR CODE

Note: All styles can be made 
in any colour code, across 
stories present in this 
swatch book, that have been 
digitally printed.



Y13BS - 05
COLOUR CODE

YC13JKT - 01 YC13JKT - 38

YC13D - 37YC13D - 39YC13T - 36

Note: All styles can be made 
in any colour code, across 
stories present in this 
swatch book, that have been 
digitally printed.



YC13T - 04 YC13T - 40

YC13JKT - 42

Y13BS - 06
COLOUR CODE

Note: All styles can be made 
in any colour code, across 
stories present in this 
swatch book, that have been 
digitally printed.



YC13JKT - 45 YC13D - 44

YC13T - 43

Y13BS - 07
COLOUR CODE

Note: All styles can be made 
in any colour code, across 
stories present in this 
swatch book, that have been 
digitally printed.





Y13KL - 01 Y13KL - 02

Y13KL - 04Y13KL - 03



Y13KL - 01
COLOUR CODE

YC13D - 73

YC13T - 65YC13JKT - 74

Note: All styles can be made 
in any colour code, across 
stories present in this 
swatch book, that have been 
digitally printed.



Y13KL - 02
COLOUR CODE

YC13T - 66

YC13D - 67YC13JKT - 75

Note: All styles can be made 
in any colour code, across 
stories present in this 
swatch book, that have been 
digitally printed.



Y13KL - 03
COLOUR CODE

YC13SK - 70

YC13T - 68YC13JKT - 69

Note: All styles can be made 
in any colour code, across 
stories present in this 
swatch book, that have been 
digitally printed.



Y13KL - 04
COLOUR CODE

YC13T - 71

YC13JKT - 72 YC13D - 77

Note: All styles can be made 
in any colour code, across 
stories present in this 
swatch book, that have been 
digitally printed.





Y13FL - 01

Y13FL - 04

Y13FL - 02

Y13FL - 05

Y13FL - 03

Y13FL - 06



Y13FL - 01
COLOUR CODE

YC13JKT - 95

YC13JKT - 78 YC13D - 79

Note: All styles can be made 
in any colour code, across 
stories present in this 
swatch book, that have been 
digitally printed.



Y13FL - 02
COLOUR CODE

YC13D - 97YC13T - 49

Note: All styles can be made 
in any colour code, across 
stories present in this 
swatch book, that have been 
digitally printed.



Y13FL - 03
COLOUR CODE

YC13D - 98YC13JKT - 87

YC13P - 85 YC13T - 84

Note: All styles can be made 
in any colour code, across 
stories present in this 
swatch book, that have been 
digitally printed.



Y13FL - 04
COLOUR CODE

YC13T - 88

YC13D - 99YC13JKT - 86

Note: All styles can be made 
in any colour code, across 
stories present in this 
swatch book, that have been 
digitally printed.



Y13FL - 05
COLOUR CODE

YC13JKT - 91

YC13D - 90 YC13P - 92

Note: All styles can be made 
in any colour code, across 
stories present in this 
swatch book, that have been 
digitally printed.



Y13FL - 06
COLOUR CODE

YC13JKT - 94

Note: All styles can be made 
in any colour code, across 
stories present in this 
swatch book, that have been 
digitally printed.



Yavi’s signature Impressionist 
prints are created using a surface 
development technique that has a 
journey of its own. 


Painted layer over layer with 
brushstrokes and found objects, 
Impressionism finds a 
contemporary canvas on Yavi 
garments. 



Y13IP - 01 Y13IP - 02

Y13IP - 05Y13IP - 04Y13IP - 03

Yavi’s signature 
Im

pressionist prints are 
created using a surface 
developm

ent technique 
that has a journey of its 
ow

n. 
Painted layer over layer 
w

ith brush strokes and 
found objects, 
Im

pressionism
 !nds 

a contem
porary canvas 

on Yavi garm
ents.

TH
E IM

PRESSIO
N

IST

U
pcycling breathes 

new
 life into bits of 

fabric that get left 
behind. 
Techniques like 
patchw

ork w
ith cut 

quilting approach 
com

bined w
ith classic 

H
enri M

atisse shapes, 
have birthed unique 
and one of a kind 
pieces this season.

U
PCYCLIN

G

This season, Yavi’s 
signature one-thread 
em

broidery brings 
depth and detail to 
irregular textures w

ith 
silk yarns in subtle 
contrasting colours.

O
N

E TH
READ

 
EM

BRO
ID

ERY

This season, Yavi explores 
earthy and organic 
surfaces in sim

ple deep 
rhythm

ic strokes 
involving techniques like 
textured quiltting, play of 
tw

eed yarns and the 
traditional practice of 
Kantha.

TEXTU
RES



Y13IP - 01
COLOUR CODE

YC13D - 21

YC13T - 57 YC13JKT - 41

Note: All styles can be made 
in any colour code, across 
stories present in this 
swatch book, that have been 
digitally printed.



Y13IP - 02
COLOUR CODE

YC13T - 47

YC13P - 59 YC13D - 58

Note: All styles can be made 
in any colour code, across 
stories present in this 
swatch book, that have been 
digitally printed.



Y13IP - 03
COLOUR CODE

YC13JKT - 61 YC13D - 60

Note: All styles can be made 
in any colour code, across 
stories present in this 
swatch book, that have been 
digitally printed.



Y13IP - 04
COLOUR CODE

YC13T - 62

YC13JKT - 52 YC13D - 50

Note: All styles can be made 
in any colour code, across 
stories present in this 
swatch book, that have been 
digitally printed.



Y13IP - 05
COLOUR CODE

YC13T - 55

YC13P - 63 YC13T - 53

YC13JKT - 56

Note: All styles can be made 
in any colour code, across 
stories present in this 
swatch book, that have been 
digitally printed.





Y13MC - 01 Y13MC - 02 Y13MC - 03

Y13MC - 04 Y13MC - 05 Y13MC - 06



YC13T- 100 YCJKT-104

YC13D-112 YC13D-110

Y13MC - 01Y13MC - 02

Y13MC - 01 Y13MC - 06 Y13MC - 01



\

YC13T - 108 YC13T - 101

YC13D -111 YC13D - 106

YC13T - 102
Y13MC - 06

Y13MC - 06

Y13MC - 06Y13MC - 05

YC13JKT- 105
Y13MC - 06



YC13D- 107 YC13JKT- 103
Y13MC - 04 Y13MC - 03





YC13D118YC13T - 117





YC13JKT - 113

Y13UJ - 01.2Y13UJ - 01.1 Y13UJ - 01.3 CCPL - 05



YC13JKT - 114

Y13UJ - 02.1 Y13UJ - 02.2 Y13UJ - 02.3 Y13UJ - 02.4



YC13JKT - 115

Y13UJ - 03.1 Y13UJ - 03.2 Y13UJ -03.3 CCPL - 12 BLACK



YC13JKT - 116

Y13UJ - 04.1 Y13UJ - 04.2 CCPL - 05 CCPL - 07 CCPL - 12



Y13UJ - 119

Y13UJ - 05.1 Y13UJ - 05.2 Y13UJ - 05.3
CCPL - 12 BLACK
Y13FL - 04 Y13FL - 01Y13FL - 05

CCPL - 09



YC13JKT - 109

CCPL - 08CCPL - 07 CCPL - 12CCPL - 09 BLACK


